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Chairman Landis, Vice Chair Hagan, Ranking Member O’Brien and members of the House Energy and Natural Resources Committee, thank you for allowing me to express support for House Bill 512, Governor Kasich’s EPA Mid-Biennium Review, introduced by Rep. Tim Ginter. 


	Ohio has a decades-long, bipartisan tradition of supporting the safety of Ohio’s children when attending school, regardless of whether that school is public or private. From providing bus transportation in the 1960’s to school safety grants made available in recent years, the health of all of Ohio’s children has been of paramount importance to Ohio’s lawmakers and statewide executive officials. 


	House Bill 512, through making grants available to private schools for the replacement of lead pipes and fixtures, will allow schools that might not otherwise be able to afford such a project the ability to install new, healthier pipes and fixtures for drinking water and other uses at private schools throughout Ohio.  The opportunities for public entities to also have access to funding for both short-term and long-term projects and infrastructure improvements will mean that Ohio’s children will have safer, healthier drinking water in their communities. 


	Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to express support for HB 512 and thank you for your service to our state.
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